
HAMILTON COUNTY DPW 

ANNOUNCES 

CHANGES TO SORTING OF RECYCLABLES 

Effective November 1, 2022 

Hamilton County is now sending recyclables to a new recycling facility which allows 

consolidation of some recyclables.  

The transfer stations will now accept recyclables sorted as described below. 

 

 
All Plastics 1-7 (inc. caps), Mixed Paper and Tin Cans may be comingled & will be accepted 
together (no longer necessary to separate but must still be clean) 

 

 

Cardboard (clean and flattened) – must still be separated  

 

 

Glass Bottles (clean) – must still be separated 

 

 

 

Questions:  

Hamilton County DPW – 518-548-7141  

Lake Pleasant Transfer Station – 518-548-3867       Indian Lake Transfer Station – 518-648-0223     
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